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15.12.23 

Key Stage One Christmas Party  

Dear Parents/carers, 

On Thursday 21st December 2023 we will be hosting a Christmas party 

for all the children in Key Stage One. Children may come to school 

dressed in their party clothes and remain dressed like this for the whole 

day. Please send children in sensible shoes, suitable for outdoor play.  

Any questions please contact your child’s class teacher,  

Many thanks, 

Key Stage One Team  
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